
Has your family income been impacted by COVID-19 due to lay-offs, 

furloughs or reduced work hours? A new program in Burlington County 

is now available to assist income eligible homeowners. 

Applications will be considered on a 
first-come, first-served basis.  

Submit your preliminary application:  
https://www.tfaforms.com/4913684  

If you have questions, please call a  
Program Representative (609) 642-9213 
Ext. 58 or email:  jbreslin@cgph.net  

In order to qualify for either program, an  
applicant must meet the following  
requirements:  

1. Be a Burlington County resident;  

2. Rent/Own and reside in the Property;  

3. Household income is less than the  
following:  

Burlington County has contracted with CGP&H to 
administer an Emergency Mortgage and Utility  
Assistance Program.  

The total funding cap per family will be a maximum 
of 6 months of assistance, with no dollar cap!  
Assistance is available for mortgage assistance,  
utility assistance, or a combination of the two. 

If you are in need of rental assistance please use 
the following link to access the State of New  
Jersey assistance program: 

https://njdca.onlinepha.com/ 

 

Household 

Size 

Household Income 

(NO MORE THAN) 

1 $52,950 

2 $60,500 

3 $68,050 

4 $75,600 

5 $81,650 

6 $87,700 

7 $93,750 

8+ $99,800 

Funding for this program is provided by HUD through the CARES ACT. 

Burlington County 
Emergency Mortgage  
and Utility Assistance  

https://www.tfaforms.com/4913684
mailto:jbreslin@cgph.net
https://njdca.onlinepha.com/

